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Recall of Sacla’ Classic Basil Pesto, Sun-dried Tomato Pesto, Reduced Fat 

Basil Pesto and Black Olive Pesto due to undeclared peanut allergen  

 

           The European Commission Rapid Alert System for Food and Feed (EU 

RASFF) has issued a notification that several pesto products from Italy have been 

recalled due to undeclared peanut allergen in the products’ labels. The affected 

products are Sacla’ Classic Basil Pesto (190g), Sacla’ Sun-dried Tomato Pesto (190g), 

Sacla’ Reduced Fat Basil Pesto (190g) and Sacla’ Black Olive Pesto (190g).  

 

2 As there is import of the implicated products into Singapore, the Singapore 

Food Agency (SFA) has directed the importer, Sonnamera Pte Ltd, to recall the 

product. The recall is ongoing. 

 

3 Consumers who have purchased the affected products, and who are allergic to 

peanut, should not consume it. Consumers who have purchased the affected product 

may contact the importer, Sonnamera Pte Ltd, at 6273 8782 for enquiries. 

 

4 Details of the products are as follows. 

  

Affected products:  

 

(1) Sacla’ Italia Classic Basil Pesto   
(2) Sacla’ Italia Sun-dried Tomato 

Pesto 
(3) Sacla’ Italia Reduced Fat Basil 

Pesto 
(4) Sacla’ Italia Black Olive Pesto 

 

Packing size: 190g 

 

Affected batch: All date codes (expiry 

dates) 

 

1. Sacla’ Classic Basil Pesto (190g) 
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Country of origin: Italy 

 

 

2. Sacla’ Italia Sun-dried Tomato 
Pesto 
 

 

 

3. Sacla’ Italia Reduced Fat Basil 
Pesto 

 



 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
 

Page 3 of 3 
 

 

 

4. Sacla’ Italia Black Olive Pesto 
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